
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

TOWN OF WAYNESVILLE 

SEPTEMBER 3, 2014 

WEDNESDAY, 2 PM 

 

 

 

The regular meeting of Waynesville’s 

Historic Preservation Commission  

has been cancelled.    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The next meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission will 

be Wednesday, October 1, 2014 

 

   


